Chan, Mark

From: I
Sent: 19 June 2019 15:37

To: Chan, Mark

Subject: Re: 2019/1851/F - 12 Parkhill Road

In view of the revised scheme we hereby withdraw our objections.

Gian
for BCAAC
(copy to D J Kelley)

On 2019-06-19 15:22, Chan, Mark wrote:
= Dear Parkhill CAAC,

Sy

= Thanks for your observations in regard to the above application. The
= applicant has since revised their application by raising the front

= parapet wall to shield the clerestory from the public's view on the

= front elevation. Our Conservation Officer is satisfied with the

= revision. In light of the revision to the scheme, could you retract

= your objection to this application?
-

= Kind regards,

=

= Mark Chan BEng (Hons) LLB MSc¢
= Planning Officer

= Supporting Communities

> London Borough of Camden
=

= Telephone: 020 7974 5703
= Web: camden.gov.uk [1]

=

= 5 Pancras Square

> London N1C 4AG

-
= Please consider the environment before printing this email.

=

= This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally

= privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the

= addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the

= sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy
= Notice here [2] which tells you how we store and process the data we

= hold about you and residents.

= [1] http://www.camden.gov.uk/
= 2] http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement




